
        Mid Hudson RPC 
                                       Presents 

                S.H.A.R.E. 
Support Help And Resource Exchange 

Today’s world is ever changing and so are services in our region.  
S.H.A.R.E. will offer Human Service Providers an opportunity to learn 

about existing, new or changing services for clients.  You will hear from  
local service providers, be able to ask questions and gain information 

that can assist you in meeting the needs of your clients.  
 

The first meeting will focus on food pantries and emergency housing. 
Please bring your ideas and questions for follow up meetings.   

Let’s Help each other! 
 

Please use the link below to join us for the  
first S.H.A.R.E Discussion 

 
February 17, 2021 at 2:00-3:00 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84131069512?pwd=U3VDd0NsS1BNa1k0UXRzeDhsT3BRZz09 
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